
Use of Mobile Phones 

 

Parents/Carers are encouraged to ask their children to leave mobile phones at home.  

However, if the pupils do bring mobile phones to school with the approval of their 

parent/guardian, then the mobile phones are the responsibility of the 

owner at all times in terms of security and safekeeping.   

In St Patrick’s Primary those children who have mobile phones are 

encouraged to bring their mobile phones into class to be stored by their 

teacher until the end of the school day. 

As a basic premise, mobile phones should be switched off at all times 

within the school buildings and existing school systems should be used if the needs 

arises.  
 


